
Reduce claim expenses and 

increase efficiencies through 

Xybion’s Suite of Managed 

Care Applications. 

When it comes to Safety & Compliance, 

what's keeping you up at night?  

 

Could it be OSHA Reporting, incident 

management, loss prevention, training, 

audit, corrective actions and/or records 

keeping?  

 

Our comprehensive enterprise solution 

addresses all the above, and much more.  
 

• Enhances internal, State and Federal 

(OSHA) Processing 

• Includes robust and customizable 

online training 

• Securely saves content offline to 

accommodate the internet access 

needs of field/remote employees 

• Keeps all data (regardless of type) in a 

single secure location 
 

Encompasses: 

• Corrective and Preventive Actions 

(CAPA) 

• Auditing 

• Online Training 
• Capturing of Near Misses  
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 Workers' Comp Cloud 

Safety & Compliance and OSHA Reporting e-Platform  

Xybion, a leader in creating technology to support highly 

regulated environments has created the Workers' Comp Cloud, 

delivering a full suite of integrated applications that provides 

increased operational efficiencies and lowered costs.  

Xybion's Workers' Comp Cloud helps organizations to comply 

with OSHA 29CFR regulations and current OSHA eReporting 

requirements (81 FR 29624) while supporting the OSHAS 18001 

framework. It also provides enterprise-wide visibility into 

workplace incidents, remedial actions and procedure metrics.  

While our Safety & Compliance software has assisted firms in 

enhancing incident reporting and OSHA compliance for many 

years, Xybion has been a technological mainstay for over 40 years 

to firms governed by the FDA and other regulatory authorities. 

Our success in providing comprehensive high-tech solutions is 

evidenced by our long-term relationships with the globe's top 

twenty pharmaceutical companies. This is in addition to other 

major firms operating in the laboratory, discovery and pre-clinical 

settings.  

Key Features  

• 100% cloud-based & accessible via any device. 

• Offered as a modular or complete solution. 

• ACOEM, ODG, ICD-10 Embedded. 

• Built-in evidence that the treatment plan recommend for the 

patient has been done and the outcomes are documented. 

• Real-time tracking, monitoring and reporting of outcomes. 

• Evidence-based real-time risk projection & management. 

• Flexibility between various State and Federal healthcare. 

• Integration with other EHR and 3rd-party systems. 

• Digital billing and claims processing and integration with 

Payor systems. 

• Secure cloud-based stakeholder portal. 

• Zero IT costs to implement and maintain. 

• Transaction-based, pay-as-you-go pricing model.  
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Workers' Comp Cloud within Emidence XD, is a cloud-based, low-code, rapidly configurable new 

generation digital e-Platform that integrates process, quality and compliance management with data 

integrity; all within an integrated Content Management system. All of these data are in a single database, 

facilitating a "single source of truth," securely accessed in the cloud.  

It is purpose-built to manage the employee care, risk, safety and compliance for Employers, Insurance 

Companies and TPAs. ACOEM, ODG, OSHA, Digital ICD-10 billing and Digital Bill Review are all integrated 

for seamless workflow and process management. This mobile enabled platform allows you to have your 

own application, rapidly configure it to your business processes and have the comfort of knowing that you 

are working from the same data used by the previous work step and the work step that you will hand over 

to next.  

One Cloud ... One Core Database ... Multiple Interconnected Apps 

About Xybion 

Xybion is a leading SaaS company dedicated to 
providing life sciences and health systems companies 
with innovative software solutions to accelerate the 
transformation of today’s inventions into tomorrow’s 
approved medicines, devices, and diagnostic tests 
designed to save lives and keep employees safe. Our 
intelligent cloud platform and software solutions 
help companies accelerate digital transformation of 
processes, speed up innovation, optimize operations, 
reduce compliance risks, and achieve significant cost 
savings.  

 

Xybion is serving over 160 customers in 29 countries 
including all the top 20 global biopharmaceutical 

companies. Xybion’s global scale and expertise brings 
employees around the world to help companies in life 
sciences, health systems, research institutions, and 
governments. We help companies digitally transform 
their regulated business operations. Our unique 
solutions focus on employee health and safety, 
integrated preclinical lab management, early-stage 
drug discovery, digital lab solutions, regulatory 
compliance, GRC, quality management, predictive 
compliance, content management, and systems 
validation. 
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